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Adrienne Downs

From: Anthony [antdrig@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 4:20 PM
To: Adrienne Downs

Subject: Re: Application for 214 Authorization

Ms Downs,

Thank you for your assistance.

Hope you have a great day.

Best regards

On Thu, Nov 15,2012 at 1:45 PM, Adrienne Downs <Adrienne.Downs(@fcc.gov> wrote:

| have associated the prior payment with the new application. We will begin processing the

new application. Thanks.

Adrienne Downs

From: Anthony [mailto:antdrig@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 1:00 PM
To: Adrienne Downs

Subject: Application for 214 Authorization

Ms Downs
Good day to you.
This is in reference to application # ITC-214-20120808-00202  and our FRN is 0021915996

Previously, we had filed the above reference international section 214 application. After
communication with the staff at the FCC we determined that a license was not required for the
activities that we were engaged in at the time so we filed to withdraw the application.

Presently however, we wish to expand our activities and we believe that we do indeed desire to have
214 authorization.

Therefore, I am seeking your guidance as to how we should proceed without having to submit a new
application fee.

I have submitted a new application for international 214 authorization. The question that I have is
since the original fee that we submitted with the first application was never refunded, can it be applied
to this new application, and if so, by what process? Or would is it possible to re-submit the original
application to which this fee still seems to be attached.
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I thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Anthony Drigo
Senhouse Management
617372 0107

Anthony Drigo
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